EMS COMMUNITY INVITED TO

LMHS CATH LAB

We would like to invite you into our Cardiac Catheterization Laboratory
for a behind-the-scenes learning experience. We value your role in
providing outstanding pre-hospital care for our patients. We are excited
to share this unique opportunity with you. Together, we are a model of
great care for our community.

To schedule a visit or for more information, contact EMS Manager
Doug LaRue at dlarue@limamemorial.org or 419-226-5178.
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